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 Jonathan Steele COMNOT2015/3049/P 03/07/2015  10:38:40 The excavation of a very deep extra basement and the insertion of concrete risks undermining the 

water-table and seriously affecting the adjacent three period listed terrace houses.  Their foundations 

could be dislodged and undermined.   Number 51 is itself listed and any planning application ought to 

be approved by English Heritage as well as Camden Council.

The basement part of this planning application should be rejected.

8 Wren Street

WC1X 0HA

 Richenda Walford 

for BCAAC

COMMNT2015/3049/P 09/07/2015  17:42:04 This is an unusual building and it is a shame that it is to receive a standard French-style mansard roof.  

Please ensure that the lift over-run is not visible from the street and also that no plant of any sort is 

placed, visibly on the roof.  Also the design would be better if the mansard windows above the narrow 

windows were also narrow.

HCA
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